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Dear Glenn,

Your many Presbyterian friends have watched recent developments in the Anglican Church 
in Australia and are delighted at your appointment as the Bishop of the Southern Cross 
Diocese. This is a strong stand for biblical truth, and we trust the Lord preserves and keeps 
you, and uses you greatly.

We are most appreciative of the kindness shown to us, especially concerning theological 
education in NSW in the 1970s, and also the use of Anglican church buildings for worship 
and would be more than happy if we could help out in any way by facilitating the use of 
our properties and making them available to you and your flock.

In the meantime, be assured of our prayerful good will and eager interest in what the Lord 
is doing through you.

Kind regards in Christ

Rev. Dr Peter Barnes 
Moderator-General,
Presbyterian Church of Australia

Endorsed heartily by previous Moderators-General: Rev. Dr John Wilson, Rev. David 
Cook, Rev. David Jones, Rev. Professor Allan Harman, Rev. Bruce Christian, Rev. Robert 
Benn, and Rev. Bob Thomas; and Rev. David Burke (Moderator-General Designate).
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